
MAY2016 NEWSLETTER – LINOMA TENANTS ASSN. 
Welcome BACK to Linoma for 2016 or Welcome to all the new tenants.   The lake is up due to all the rain 
that we have had.   It is important that everyone comply with the No Wake Lake of 5 mph as the water is 
really causing problems for the retaining walls and sand washouts in front of the lake properties. 
The boxes are back up so that you can find newsletters and other information about what is happening 
at the Lake this year. 
As a reminder, the board members are listed below and the lots assigned to each member.  

 Sam Snyder (Lot 99) – Lots B1 through Lot 27 
 John Henderson (Lot 32) – Lots 28 through 53 
 Lisa Kiichler (Lot 37) – Lots 54 through 78 
 JayHofferber (Lot 48) – Lots 79 through 85 and 112 through 126 
 Bill Corning (Lot 85) – Lots 127 through 154 
 Gayle Townsend (Lot 101) – Lots 86 through Lots 111 
 Dan Hall (Lot B3) – at Large and Cabin 

Feel free to approach any board member regarding any comments or concerns that need to be 
addressed.    
STICKERS: 
If you have not already purchased a sticker for your golf cart or boat, please see Dan Hall or Gayle 
Townsend immediately as you are late in obtaining.   Stickers are $10.00 each.   Every golf cart, boat, 
canoe, paddle boat, or kayak must have a sticker. 
PAVILION: 
If you are interested in reserving the pavilion for an event, please see Dan Hall or Gayle Townsend (Co-
Chairpersons) who can arrange for the rental.   The fee has been increased this year to $75.00 to help 
defray the costs.  In addition, there will be a refundable deposit of $150.00 requested which will be 
returned when the Pavilion has been cleaned and the keys returned.   
You are responsible for providing your own supplies if your event is not a campground wide event.   The 
plates, napkins, silverware, etc. are for association sponsored events as the association dues cover the 
costs of these materials. 
WHAT’S COMING THIS SEASON: 
May 29 -  Annual Association Meeting in the Pavilion at noon.   Let a board member know if there is 
something particular you would like to see on the agenda.    Let your opinions count and show up.   We 
are interested in hearing what you would like to see for events this year.  
June 25– organizers are working right now to plan a fishing day for the kids at Linoma.   Watch for details 
to follow.   If you are interested in having your children participate or volunteering, please contact Terry 
or Sharon Stone at Lot #36 



July 4 – Looking for volunteers to help plan.   A Fireworks display is not planned for this year.   The cost 
has been more than $5000, and it has been too difficult to get contributions.   However, everyone 
enjoys the Golf Cart Parade and looking for other suggestions.    
End of September–Haunting at the lake.   Colleen and Lisa Kiichler intend to lead this event again this 
year.   Trick or Treating and Trick or Drinking are planned again as well as other events.   This event was 
a good way to wrap up the season and get everyone out and socializing. 
2nd Annual Wine Tasting –  This event was a huge success and Linda and Shelly have already got 
commitment from James Arthur to return.   Watch for this event to be scheduled in coming newsletters. 
If you are interested in organizing any other events for the summer for the campground, please let the 
board know, and we can help coordinate individuals that share your interest. 
REMINDERS.  PLEASE BE SURE TO READ YOU LEASE AND COMPLY.   
Complaints are already being received regarding operation of golf carts.   Lights must be on golf 
carts after dark.  Age of drivers and speed have also been mentioned. 
Golf Carts - No oneunder the age of 15 is allowed to drive a golf cart.   It does not matter if an adult is 
on the cart, a driver must be 15 and if the driver does not have a valid driver’s license, then the teenager 
must be accompanied by an adult. 
Boats - No oneunder the age of 15 is permitted to operate a motor powered boat.  Any person age 15 
or 16 must be supervised by an adult.   The lake is a no wake lake so keep it under 5 mph.   Anyone 
operating a boat on the lake must comply with all Nebraska Boat Safety Rules and Regulations and all 
Nebraska State Game and Parks Rules and Regulations.    
Pets must be on leashes or kenneled at all times. 
Speed limit is 10 mph 
Quiet time begins at 10 pm Sun – Thu nights and 12 pm Fri/Sat nights. 
Here is to a great 2016Linoma Lake Season.   We are here to all have a relaxing, fun and memorable 
time. 
 
 
 


